
    Public Budget Hearing 
11/29/2024 

 

 The November 29th, 2024 Sugar Creek Public Budget Hearing was called to order at 9:00 

a.m., at the Town Hall, by Chairman – David Robers. 

 There were 0 visitors present.  

 All open meeting laws have been complied with for this meeting. 

 Present were:  Chairman - David Robers, Supervisor - Jamie Morin, Supervisor – David 

Clarbour, Clerk – Sara Morin, and Treasurer – Sharri Loveless  

 2025 Proposed Budget - reviewed and discussed.  

 Town Board Salaries – Discussed an increase in salaries as follows: Chairman salary to 

$5,000/yr. and $75.00/mtg. Supervisor’s salaries to $3,000/yr. and $75.00/mtg. Clerk salary to 

$60,000/yr. and $75.00/mtg. Treasurer salary to $25,000/yr. and $75.00/mtg.   

. Jamie Morin made a motion to adjourn the Public Budget Hearing; David Robers 

seconded; motion carried unanimously. 

 

 

 

 

      Sara Morin, Town Clerk 
 

 


